
Sunday 11/10 5:00 PM Choir Rehearsal 114 

  6:30 PM PM Worship Service Sanctuary 

Tuesday 11/12 10:00 AM Precept Study: Revelation Part 1 201 

  6:30 PM Precept Study: Revelation Part 1 201 

  6:30 PM Divorce Care 122 

Wednesday 11/13 10:00 AM Ladies’ Prayer Time Offsite 

  6:15 PM Teen Group 104 

  6:30 PM Awana, Grief Share, ESL, Ladies’/Men’s Studies 

Thursday 11/14 6:00 PM Choir Rehearsal 114 

  6:30 PM Orchestra Rehearsal Sanctuary 

  6:30 PM Elder Meeting Mathias Ctr 

Friday 11/15 6:00 PM Ladies’ Fall Campfire at Maple Springs Farm 

Fri-Sat 
11/15-

16 
8 PM—   
8:30 AM 

Teens: Word of Life Reverb, Hershey, PA 

Saturday 11/16 9:00 AM Pins and Needles 122 

Sunday 11/17 9:30 AM Sunday School, Infant—Adult 

  9:30 AM Orchestra Rehearsal Sanctuary 

  10:30 AM AM Service/New Member Intro Sanctuary 

  12:00 PM Perspectives Informational Mtg 128 

November 10-17 

Ministry Emails: elders@cbc-hanover.org ⬧ office@cbc-hanover.org 
mlt@cbc-hanover.org ⬧ benevolence@cbc-hanover.org 

tsfadvisoryteam@cbc-hanover.org ⬧ financeteam@cbc-hanover.org 
Please contact the church office if you would like to connect with one of our pastors. 

To know and make known 

Church 

November 10, 2024 

Calvary 

       Bible 

717-632-3954 

cbchanover.org office@cbc-hanover.org 

603 Wilson Avenue   Hanover   PA   17331 

Calvary Bible Church 

Him Him 

cbchanover 

Cross 

Neighbors Bible 

Worship Body 

Yearly Giving Receipt If you are a regular attendee of CBC and wish to receive 
an IRS receipt for your yearly giving, you must be assigned an offering 
number by CBC’s office. If you wish to be assigned a giving number for 2025 
for giving envelopes or online giving, please fill out a pew card with your 
name, address and phone number, state “giving number”, and “envelopes” 
or “ACH” and place in an offering box. If you have an offering number and 
will NOT need it for next year, please let us know. If you wish to begin giving 
directly online through an ACH transfer, contact Lisa, lwatson@cbc-
hanover.org or get a form at the Activities Table.  



Our U.S. Organizations 

Friends of Israel 
Our Daily Bread Ministries 
International Partnership Ministries 

Perspectives, a course about God’s global purpose, is returning to our 
area (Glen Rock). You can register online now and/or come to the 

informational meeting after the AM service Sunday, November 17.  Free pizza 
will be served to all who sign up TODAY. More info is at the Activities Table. 

November is National Adoption Month. During November, 
CBC is accepting monetary donations for the Uganda Project. 
Funds are sent to the orphans of the Soroti School to buy basic 

supplies to take home on their Christmas break, giving them an opportunity 
to witness to their extended family and village. Checks should be made 
payable to Calvary Bible Church. Visit the Missions Activities Table to donate. 

Ladies’ Fall Fellowship at Maple Springs Farm this Friday, 
November 15 at 6 PM. Food, friends, and a firepit! For those who 
enjoy cooking, a separate sign-up is available at the table for chili, 
soup, or cornbread. This is a free event, so bring your friends and come enjoy 
the fun! Lawn chair and blanket are recommended for the firepit area. 

The Word of Life REVERB IS BACK in the Hershey area this Friday-
Saturday, November 15-16!!! It’s an all-night event where we help run an 
indoor sports facility and share the gospel with hundreds of unsaved 
teenagers.  We need adult CBC members with child background checks to 
help! We leave CBC at 8:00 PM Friday and return 8:30 AM Saturday. Sign 
up at the Activities Table. 

Surviving the Holidays Both Grief Share and Divorce Care will be 
holding special one-time sessions, designed to help people through 
the holiday season. Divorce Care will meet on Tuesday, November 19 

and Grief Share on Wednesday, November 20. Both sessions meet at        
6:30 PM in room #122.  

Operation Christmas Child information and boxes are available at 
the OCC Activity Table. Completed boxes, including a $10 shipping 
donation, are due no later than Sunday morning, November 24. 

Christmas Decorating We will be decorating the church for 
Christmas on Sunday, December 1, meeting in the sanctuary at 
noon. Lunch is provided for workers. If you’d like to volunteer, 
please sign up at the Activities Table.  

Adopt-a-Family, our Saturday, December 14 outreach to the 
needy in Hanover, is still in need of donations of lip balm, shampoo 
and conditioner sets, body wash for men and women, throw 
blankets, and pillows. Please drop all donations in the box in the coat room to 
the right of the Usher’s Station. 

York Prison Christmas CBC is collecting individually wrapped candies 
and snack items through Sunday, December 15 to fill gift bags to be 

distributed by Good News Chaplains at York Prison. A list of acceptable items 
and a donation basket are at the Missions Activity Table in the foyer.  

AM Worship Service 
   Scripture Reading: Isaiah 45:1-8 
   Message by Dom Aquilino, Senior Pastor: Matthew 19:16-26 
 Treasure in Heaven 
 

PM Worship Service     
   Opening by Greg Garvick, Elder of the Week 
   Message by Dom Aquilino, Senior Pastor: Acts 19 
 Paul’s Confrontation 

P
r
a
y
 

W
o
r

s
h

i
p
 

T
a
k
e
 
N

o
t
e
!
 

Special Congregational Meeting All CBC Members: There is a special 
congregational meeting TODAY directly after the AM Worship Service to vote 
on the proposed changes to CBC’s Constitution. Copies of the proposed 
changes can be found at the Usher’s Station. Please pick up your ballot in the 
foyer after the conclusion of the AM Service. 

Advent Devotional Books A Wondrous Mystery by Charles 
Spurgeon is available in the foyer. Quantities are limited! The 
suggested donation is $10/book, which should be placed in the 
special envelopes on the Activities Table. Checks should be made 
out to Calvary Bible Church. Please drop envelopes in the offering 
boxes outside the sanctuary doors. 

Elder & Deacon Nominations What are the biblical qualifications needed 
to be an elder or deacon? To find out, pick up a brochure at the Usher’s 
Station, where nomination packets are also located. Please be in prayer and 
submit names or applications to the CBC office by Sunday, December 1. 

Attention all music lovers! There’s still time to sign up for a special 
music opportunity on December 22 and Christmas caroling. Please sign 
up in the foyer or email Laura at lsternercbc@gmail.com. 

Sermon Outlines are available at the Usher’s Station in the foyer. 
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Thanks to all who participated in the Texas Roadhouse fund-
raiser for The Shepherd’s Fold! Together you raised $446.78 
that will be used for much needed supplies. 
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